
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMPLETION OF TENTATIVE ASSESSMENT ROLL 
 

(Pursuant to Sections 506 and 526 of the Real Property Tax Law) 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Assessor of the Town of Union, County of 
Broome, has completed the tentative assessment roll for the current year.  A 
copy has been left at the Assessor’s Office at 3111 E. Main St., Endwell, New 
York, where it may be seen and examined by any interested person until the 
fourth Tuesday in May.  The assessor, or his designee, will be in attendance with 
the tentative assessment roll on: 
 
        

 Friday, May 3, 2019              8am-4pm 
       Tuesday, May 7, 2019         8am-4pm 

 Wednesday, May 15, 2019       4pm-8pm 
    Thursday, May 23, 2019                8am-4pm  

    
                                   
                   The Board of Assessment Review will meet on May 28, 2019 
between the hours of 1:00 P.M. and 4:00 P.M. and 5:00 P.M. and 8:00 P.M. at 
the Town Hall in said Town, to hear and examine all complaints in relation to 
assessments on the application of any person that believes they are aggrieved. 
 
A publication containing procedures for contesting an assessment is available at 
the Assessor’s office.  
 
It is mandatory for all those who wish to file (on the prescribed forms) to do so 
on, or prior to, the close of business May 28, 2019 and to set an appointed time 
to be heard. 
 
Dated this 1st day of May, 2019 
 
 
Joseph Cook 
Assessor                  
 
(TO BE PUBLISHED ONE TIME ONLY ON MAY 1, 2019.) 


